COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th July, 1923.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received yeur letter ef the 12th instant
respecting the survey ncw leng cverdue cn the screwshaft
ef the steam trawler "TIBURON" ex "NELLIE CRAWEORD" and
I may say that the Cocmmittee have had this case befere them
at their Meeting tec-day.

The remarks ccntained in yecur letter have been
carefully ncted and I hav;éay that in the special circumstances
actien in the matter has been deferred upen the understanding
that the shaft will be drawn fer the requisite inspecticn
net later than Octcber next. I shall be glad if ycu will
netify the Owner accerdingly -

I may perhaps peint cut that the vessel will
beccﬁe due fer Special Survey Nec.l at the end cf the present
menth, and it weuld be as well tc draw the Owner's attenticn

tc this fact.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant te the Seoreperye

The Surveyers, - 4 . .
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